WZON

Nov. 28, 1983

S.R. Morss
RAG3
Bradford, Ma. 01830

Dear Mr. Morss,

Thanks for your letter of notice that you picked us up
way down in Bradford, Ma. It's nice to know we have a signal
powerful enough to leak into your territory.

This letter is to verify your report of Nov. 18, 1983.
Your report as listed matches our program log for that date.

Thanks for tuning us in and I hope you'll get a chance to

do it again in the future.

Sincerely,

-

Christopher Spruce



